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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON RONALD JOHNSON 

 “A life was lost here, and that is a tragedy that can’t be taken lightly no matter the 
circumstances. That’s why independent investigations are so crucial in these cases. Now, as 
our independent police review authority resumes its investigation to determine whether 
the shooting was consistent with CPD’s policy, we must also ask ourselves if the existing 
policies on the use of deadly force are the right ones and if the training we provide to 
officers to make split-second decisions in life or death situations is sufficient.” 
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